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December 1, 1999

Dear Colleague:    

On November 17, the FCC approved the transfer of Lockheed Martin IMS’ Communications Industry Services (CIS) group to NeuStar, Inc., and today, Lockheed Martin and Warburg, Pincus finalized the transaction agreement.   As we continue to serve you as the North American Numbering Plan Administrator (NANPA), the Local Number Portability Administrator (LNPA), and the Number Pooling Administrator for New York, Illinois and California, we will do so under our new name, NeuStar, Inc. 

While our name and corporate structure are new, our vision remains the same as in the past.  NeuStar will provide neutral third-party clearinghouse services to the telecommunications industry.  We remain focused on providing high quality, reliable and responsive services.  We are dedicated to delivering the best solutions to meet the needs of the competitive industry.  We retain the same experienced management team and knowledgeable, dedicated staff.  

Though our goals remain the same, our industry continues to change.  As NeuStar, we will strive to meet the industry’s growing requirements for transaction and administrative services that facilitate the interoperability of competing telecommunications services providers.

Our team is pleased to serve you as NeuStar, and we look forward to continuing to provide and build on the same excellent service you have come to expect from us—and that you deserve. 

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Ganek

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

NeuStar, Inc.

